
From: Phil Moss 

Sent: 12 November 2022 12:40 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: David Fowler 

Subject: Save museum street  

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
I strongly object to the height of the proposed redevelopment of the travelodge and 
the effect and affect it will have on our beautiful Bloomsbury not only is the building 
only 55 years old it is the unacceptable approach it will contribute to climate change 
and it will also block my light and hem us in making us feel we are in a prison instead 
of a open sky. 
Philip moss 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


